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Dear Neighbor,

This year, I worked to help pass a biennial budget to address Mansfield’s most 
pressing needs. I am proud to announce that under this budget, Mansfield will see 
an increase in funding beginning in Fiscal Year 2022. 

I am thrilled that Mansfield will receive over $4.7 million in additional PILOT funds.

Although the regular session has concluded, I will continue to work to make 
Connecticut a better place to live, work, and raise a family. As always,  please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to my office if I can be of assistance to you or your family.

Sincerely,

STATE REP. GREGG HADDAD: DELIVERING FOR MANSFIELD

www.facebook.com/RepHaddad

Legislative Office Building, Hartford, CT 06106-1591 
Phone: 860-240-8585 

Email: Gregory.Haddad@cga.ct.gov
www.housedems.ct.gov/Haddad
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Want to subscribe to my email updates?  You can sign up by visiting my webpage: www.housedems.ct.gov/Haddad

2021 RESULTS FOR MANSFIELD

MORE FUNDING FOR MANSFIELD
I fought to ensure that through this budget Mansfield will see an increase in 
funding in both Fiscal Years 2022 and 2023. I am confident our community 
and state will recover and thrive as we move out of this pandemic.

Thanks to changes to the state’s PILOT program (payment in lieu of 
taxes), Mansfield is getting $10,369,767, an increase of $4,795,667 in each 
of the next two fiscal years.

MANSFIELD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
The town broke ground on our new Mansfield Elementary School with 
$33 million in state support towards construction costs. The building will 
be Connecticut’s first net zero energy public school.

One of my primary obligations as your state representative is to ensure 
that the state is a good partner to our town. I’m proud that I have been 
able to deliver results that help to pay for the quality services and 
excellent schools in Mansfield.


